## Sara Kyle - Piedmont Natural Gas

RECEIVED JAN 25 AM 8:50

From:

To:

<kenneth.c.hill@tn.gov>, <eddie.roberson@tn.gov>

Date:

1/22/2010 5:08 PM

Subject: Piedmont Natural Gas

Dear Chairman Kyle and Directors of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority

We are opposed to Piedmont Natural Gas being allowed to "uncouple" the natural gas rates on their prouduct just because Tennesse might have a mild winter or a consumer might practice conservation within their home or business and have a smaller bill. Piedmont should not be able to request a pricing schedule that would guarantee them enormous profits. They should be allowed a profit but not unreasonable profits.

We believe this practice (uncoupling) to be totally unfair to the citizens of the State of Tennessee and is nothing less than gouging.

Sincerely,

Lon W. and Catherine J. Vaughn 519 Catalina Drive Nashville, TN 37217-2712 Ph: 615/360-9982 iws519@bellsouth.net